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                                                                                                                                     28th May 2021.

Dear Parents/Carers, 
The end of another busy half term at school!
Hopefully many of you have had the opportunity to speak with class teachers during the parent/carer phone consultations. Despite all the challenges we still face at school it remains one of our priorities to continue with strong relationships and communication between school and home. There will be end of year reports in July.

We finish for half term today. There are some other dates that may be helpful for your diary.

INSET days

Fri 25th June

Mon 19th July

Tues 20th July

The last day of the Summer Term is Friday 16th July.
Autumn Term 2021-2022

INSET days

Thurs 2nd September 2021
Fri 3rd September 2021

Mon 6th September 2021 – first day of term for pupils.

Further INSET dates will be shared for 2021-2022 next half term.
Next half term the systems, procedures and protocols including hand hygiene procedures at school will remain. This includes the school day times, the one way system, wearing of face coverings for all adults on site, 2m distance and maintaining year group bubbles.

We have been fortunate that the outbreak earlier in this half term did not affect any more year groups or staff.
Thank you for your continued support.
We hope you all have a happy half term.

 Stay safe and well.






      Yours sincerely,






       D E Williams
                                                          Miss D.E. Williams






        Headteacher                             
